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UFA NewsFlash – October 11, 2019 
Important Information for the Week of  

October 15 - 18 
 
Tuesday, October 15 

 Staff Meeting Schedule – Dismissal at 2:33 p.m. 
 

 

Other Important Information 
 
 
 

Dr. Franklin Unplugged Week – October 21-25 
Thank you to parents and teachers who donated prizes. This coming week, coordinators of 
Doctor Franklin Unplugged Week will be visiting classrooms to hand out pledge forms to any 
students who wish to participate, and our kick-off assembly is on Monday, Oct. 21st. Please 
consider pledging as a family, if you like, and support your child if they decide to unplug. 
 
Ontario College Fair – October 23-24 
Grade 11 and 12 students are encouraged to research post-secondary options in a variety of 
pathways. The College Fair is coming up soon, and the 23rd is an evening event. Please consider 
attending. Go to www.ontariocolleges.ca for more info. 
 
Future Options Fair – October 29 
On October 29 senior students will be able to meet with representatives of various universities 
during the morning.  Our Future Options Fair is co-hosted by Western Tech.  Details will be 
shared with students prior to the 29th.  
 

 
Halloween Assembly – October 31 
We are changing Thursday, October 31st schedule to better celebrate at our annual Halloween 
Assembly.  As such, we will run an assembly day schedule on the 31st with an 8:45 a.m. school 
start time. 
 

Day Start Time End Time 
Thursday, October 31 – Assembly Day Schedule (Halloween) 8:45 3:28 
   
 
School Advisory Council – October 29 
Our next School Advisory Council (SAC) meeting will be taking place Tuesday, October 29th 
beginning at 7:00 p.m. in the library.  All are welcome. 
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Grade 8 Open House– November 5 
Our annual Grade 8 Open House takes place the evening of Tuesday, November 5th with two 
auditorium sessions available at 5:30 p.m. and 6:15 p.m. Pre-registration is required for the 
auditorium sessions. The on-line registration site will be available as of Wednesday Oct 16th. 
An optional tour of the school follows each auditorium session.  This is the kick-off event for 
the 2020-2021 Admissions Process.  Please visit our website for more details.  
http://www.ufacademy.org/overview/ 

Grade 9 Take Our Kids to Work Day – November 6 
Parents/guardians and/or family members of Grade 9s are encouraged to participate in the Take 
Our Kids to Work Day annual event.  Typically all or most of our Grade 9s enjoy a day at work 
with a parent/guardian or other adult family member. Details will be shared in Grade 9 home 
rooms. A permission form is attached that needs to be returned to the school if your child will 
be participating. 

Have a great week! 

David 


